IMPORTANT NOTICE
Dear students,
Due to a large number of students enrolled in third year, we had to make certain changes to the schedule. You can find an updated version bellow.
Lectures will be held on Mondays and Tuesdays at 12 o’clock at the large classroom in the Dean’s building.
For practicals, you will be divided into two groups. Each week, one group will listen to seminar (large classroom in the Dean’s building, from 14 to 17 o’clock), while the other group will have microscopy practicals (histopathology classroom at the Institute of Histology, from 15:30 to 18:30 o’clock). Following week, the groups will rotate. For microscopy practicals, you will be further divided into two subgroups, which will have the practical at the same time.
On Wednesday October 9th, microscopy practicals will start an hour later, at 16:30 o’clock.

Schedule for week 1 (1.10-4.10):
Lecture Tuesday at 12 o’clock (all students)
Microscopy practical Wednesday at 15:30 o’clock (Group I – subgroups 1 and 2)
Seminar Wednesday at 14 o’clock (Group II – subgroups 3 and 4)
Schedule for week 2 (7.10-11.10):
Lectures Monday and Tuesday at 12 o’clock (all students)
Microscopy practical Wednesday at 16:30 o’clock (Group II – subgroups 3 and 4)
Seminar Wednesday at 14 o’clock (Group I – subgroups 1 and 2)

We apologize for these last-minute changes.
Should you have any questions, feel free to write to TA Ana Marija Tomić at anamarija.tomic1@gmail.com. We would also ask student representative to send an e-mail of confirmation for this notice.

Best regards,
Prof. Nada Tomanović


